Subj: Commercial off the Lot (COTL) Homes

Date: 10/12/2016 6:07:37 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From: Lashawn.Smith@fema.dhs.gov
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CC: Lashawn.Smith@fema.dhs.gov, Sean.Williams@fema.dhs.gov, amanda.morgan.2@fema.dhs.gov,

Matthew.Rabkin@fema.dhs.gov

Hello Manufactured Home Retailers,

The solicitation for the subject requirement is advertised to federal business opportunities. Please see the below

link.

https://www.fbo.gov/index?s=opportunity&mode=list&tab=list

Thank you,

LaShawn Smith

Contracting Officer, Team Lead

Field Operations & Incident Support Branch
Acquisition Operations Division

Office of the Chief Procurement Officer | FEMA | DHS

500 C. Street SW, 3" Floor NE, Office 3NE-2005
Washington DC 20472-3205

Email: lashawn.smith@fema.dhs.gov
Business: 202-646-4306

iPhone: 202-664-5404
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